
Welcome to the October edition of;  

òOn the Grapevineó 

The Myrtleford Lodge Residents                      
& Representatives Newsletter  



Staying Hydrated in the warmer weather 

As spring rolls on, so too are warmer days. Heat-related illnesses, particularly   
dehydration, can affect anyoneƄ no matter age or medical history. 

Dehydration is more prevalent in warm weather, due to the loss of water and salt 
from the body. Dehydration occurs when a personôs body temperature rises and 
the body tries to cool itself down by sweating. 

Why do we need to drink water? 

Our bodies comprise of 70 to 75 per cent of water, which is responsible for    
maintaining blood circulation as well as supplying our bodies with essential       
nutrients and removing waste. 

Drinking water also maintains blood volume and ensures our blood pressure is 
maintained. 

How do I know if I'm dehydrated? 

The most common symptoms of dehydration are a dry mouth and feeling thirsty. 
Other symptoms include: 

¶ Headache 

¶ dry skin 

¶ passing less urine than normal 

¶ Tiredness 

¶ Dizziness 

¶ cramping in the arms and legs 

- If these symptoms worsen or last for more than an hour, immediate medical    
attention is highly advised  
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Activities at Myrtleford Lodge 
Myrtleford Lodge residents enjoyed a wonderful morning      
together with students from the P-12 College.  Under the    
guidance of College Adolescent nurse Rosemary Bunge the year 
8 students have planned and set up an Intergenerational      
program at Myrtleford Lodge and were well supported by many 
local families. The program was enjoyed by Residents and we 
look forward to the next visit on Monday 2nd October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Silvio Facci and Jenny Seewitz both enjoyed getting to know 
our youngest community members. 
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Activities at Myrtleford Lodge 

Maria Bonnacci, Olga Feltrin, 
Mary Farquharson and Kath   

Evans enjoyed being part of the 
Intergenerational program 
which has been a huge success. 

 

 

Thankyou to the year 
8 students from the 
College, Rosemary 
Bunge and the      
community members 
who attended, we   
enjoyed a lovely   
morning together and 
look forward to the 
program continuing. 
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